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19-1 Local jurisdictions often require the undergrounding of electric distribution lines. However, 
overhead transmission lines are not prohibited and are regulated by the CPUC rather than local 
jurisdictions (Please see response to Comment 1-13). The proposed Viejo System Project would 
involve the installation of new transmission lines along the existing transmission corridor. For 
further discussion of undergrounding please see General Response GR-3, as well as Appendix 8, 
which discusses various route options considered by the CPUC. 

19-2 Please see General Response GR-3 for undergrounding, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses 
various route options considered by the CPUC.     
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